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August 18, 2015 

Ms. Ruby Potter  
ruby.potter@maryland.gov  
Health Facilities Coordination Officer  
Maryland Health Care Commission  
4160 Patterson Avenue  
Baltimore, Maryland 21215 

Re: Sheppard Pratt at Ellicott City 
Relocation and Replacement of Special Psychiatric Hospital 
Matter No. 15-23-2367  

Dear Ms. Potter: 

On behalf of applicant Sheppard Pratt Health System, Inc., I provide the enclosed 
Supplemental Response to Question 26 of the Additional Information Questions Dated June 3, 2015 
in the above-referenced matter.  We previously failed to provide a complete answer to Question 26 
by answering subsections (a)–(d), but not the main question.  I apologize for the oversight. 

I hereby certify that a copy of this submission has also been forwarded to the appropriate 
local health planning agencies as noted below. 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas C. Dame 

TCD:blr 
Enclosures 
cc:  Kevin McDonald, Chief, Certificate of Need 

Paul Parker, Director, Center for Health Care Facilities Planning & Development, MHCC 
William Chan, Health Policy Analyst 
Suellen Wideman, Esq., Assistant Attorney General, MHCC 
Jinlene Chan, M.D., Health Officer, Anne Arundel County Health Department 
Leana S. Wen, M.D., Health Officer, Baltimore City Health Department 
Gregory W. Branch, M.D., Health Officer, Baltimore County Health Department 
Henry Taylor, M.D., Health Officer, Carroll County Health Department 
Susan C. Kelly, EHS, Health Officer, Harford County Health Department 
Maura J. Rossman, M.D., Health Officer, Howard County Health Department 
Steven S. Sharfstein, M.D., President & CEO 
Bonnie Katz, VP, Business Dev. & Support Operations, Sheppard Pratt Health System 
Gerald Noll, VP & CFO, Sheppard Pratt Health System 
Thomas D. Hess, Special Assistant to the President, Sheppard Pratt Health System 
Ella Aiken, Esq. 

VIA EMAIL & 
U.S. MAIL 
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SHEPPARD PRATT HEALTH SYSTEM, INC. 
SHEPPARD PRATT AT ELLICOTT CITY 

RELOCATION AND REPLACEMENT OF SPECIAL PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL 
Matter No. 15-23-2367 

Supplemental Response to Question 26 of the Additional Information Questions  
Dated June 3, 2015 

  

 
26. The project funding described on  p. 46 of the  application ($15 million in 

equity contribution, $15 million in philanthropy, the balance to be borrowed) 
does not agree with the source of funds in Table E ($17.7 million in cash, about 
$7.5 million in philanthropy $7.5 million in state grants or appropriations).  
Please reconcile this information, replacing Table E if necessary. Also: 

 
Applicant Response 

The reference to an equity contribution of $15 on page 46 of the application was an 
error.  The correct amount of the equity contribution is $17,653,372, as reflected in Table E.  
The reference to $15 million in public and private sources is consistent with the amounts 
disclosed in Table E for philanthropy ($7,500,000) and State grants or appropriations 
($7,500,000). 


